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Message from AALARA 
 
In an effort to overcome the market failure, AALARA has entered into a partnership with Aon to 
establish an industry-owned and operated discretionary mutual fund for the benefit of members. 
 
Mutuals offer an alternative to the traditional insurance product and are well established in 
Australia. They have been created over the years to respond to areas of the market where insurance 
was becoming difficult to obtain or was cost prohibitive. Mutuals are successfully operated by local 
councils, international restaurant chains, universities and motor trades. 
  
A critical first step in establishing the mutual, is a feasibility study. AALARA is calling on every 
operator in the industry to complete a private and confidential online survey. 
 
Completing the survey does not mean you are pre-committed to join the mutual, however allows Aon 
to evaluate risk and determining underwriter interest in working with the mutual.  
  
Participation in the feasibility study will help those members who need an alternative to traditional 
public liability insurance due to cost and or availability. If you don’t need the mutual yourself, you can 
help others in your industry, and possibly even yourself in time to come.  
  
All information provided will be held in strict confidence by Aon.. 

Click here to complete the AALARA/Aon survey. 

Click here to complete the Letter of Authority. 

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/c1acc68940fe4dc4b87e1e856a63ea70
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/mnoz03bhazi7m3t443j06/Letter-of-Authority_AALARA_2021.docx?dl=0&rlkey=xgzkgd46fetvkujuotyhc31gf
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